## Kelly O'Connor

From:

Dena DeLude <ddelude@picotte.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 2, 2021 12:27 PM

To:

Kelly O'Connor

Subject:

Beach Parking Placards

Hello Ms. O'Connor

I am writing this email as a seasonal camper in Twin Brooks Campground. I understand that a meeting will be held next week regarding the approval of issuance of beach parking placards. I urge the Board of Selectmen to approve the issuance of parking passes as I feel we are entitled as tax payers. It is my understanding based on the number of placards issued, that other residents are issued multiple passes for seasonal rentals. Considering multiple passes are issued to other residents I only view it as reasonable that the campground tax payers are approved as well. As a parent with young children parking across the street poses exposure to poison ivy and more importantly danger in crossing the street.

I appreciate your thought and consideration in this decision.

Thank you,

Dena DeLude Twin Brooks Campground 518.265.4639